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Precis of Full Governing Board (FGB) Meeting 
29th March 2023 

 
The Full Governing Board met at Alderely Edge Community Primary School on 29th March 
2023. 
 
During the meeting the following outcomes were achieved:  
 
Two new governors were appointed at this meeting. The Board welcomed Martin Smith and 
Hannah Lomas to the Board of Governors as community governors. 
The governors also expressed their gratitude to Andrea Hogan who has retired from the 
governing board after 13 years’ service. 
 
Reports were received from the three sub-committees and from link-governors who had 
visited the school since the last full board meeting: Pupil Premium and Attendance, Health 
and Safety (H&S), Literacy, Science and Music. 
 
The Head Teacher’s report to the governors was discussed (which included updates on the 
progress of the School Development Plan, pupil and staff wellbeing, pupil attendance, staffing 
matters, H&S and Safeguarding) and questions raised about the new plan for the school’s self 
evaluation.  Governors’ training was reviewed in light of a recent skills audit. This skills audit 
had informed the recruitment of the two new governors.  
 
The school’s finances and budget were discussed as was the difficulty in balancing the budget 
due to increasing costs. The SFVS (Schools Financial Value Standard) was approved and signed 
for submission by 31st March. The school’s Emergency Plan, Cyber Response Plan, 
Accessibility plan and five policies were approved. 
 
Full minutes of this meeting will be available on the school Website following their approval 
at the next FGB meeting on 13th July 2023. 
 
Wendy Davies 
 
Chair of Governors 
  
 


